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BROOMHAUGH C OF E FIRST SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 17 JUNE 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
This week began with interviews in school and I am pleased to announce the newest member of the 
Broomhaugh staff team. Deborah Paterson was offered and accepted the post of Higher Level Teaching 
Assistant (HLTA) and will join the team in September. Mrs Paterson has worked with children and families in 
many schools and loves helping children learn and grow. She is an outstanding practitioner and will be another 
very valued member of the team. 
 
This week has certainly felt like summer and the children had a lovely Teddy Bears’ Picnic on Thursday making 
more special memories. Thanks go to Marrie and Gillian for their efforts for the children, and all the staff who 
helped the event run smoothly – we had sunshine and smiles in abundance! 
 
We have also had a special meeting this week to welcome families who have children joining us in Reception in 
September. Staff liaison, meetings and collaborations are planned to ensure all of our new starters and our 
children moving year groups are ready and prepared for a great start to 2022-23 in September. 
 

After saying goodbye this week, in a beautiful memorial service for our governor Rob Archer, we are reminded 

once again to treasure time and loved ones. Whatever you are doing this Fathers’ day weekend, we hope you 

enjoy it! 

 
 

Have a super weekend. 

 

J Ainsley & S Hart 
Executive Head Teacher 
Executive Deputy Head Teacher 

 
Music Tuition from September 2022: Instrumental lessons will be available to both new and current pupils (Year Groups 
2, 3 and 4 only) and will be provided by Music Partnership North. Please see the link below for more information… 

https://youtube.com/playlist?list=PLsCmFG1-QI0I0svFjsfoRSOTgByKx0De5 

We will bid a sad farewell to Alasdair Paul our guitar tutor but would love to share the exciting news that Mr Reed, our 
Ukulele and singing teacher, will be taking over as the guitar tutor from September! 

Sunshine and Showers - The weather can be unpredictable even though it is officially summer!  Please ensure that your 
child is prepared for all weathers but particularly if the weather is warm - sun lotion applied before school and a sun hat 
to wear at break and lunchtimes – THANK YOU! 
 
Tanga Club: is a fully inclusive youth group providing exciting activities for young people with Special Educational Needs 
and/or Disabilities, their families and friends. A diagnosis is not required, and children with a range of needs attending 
specialist and mainstream schools will be catered for. Activities include weekly youth group, forest school, summer 
holiday programme, parent group, toy library and holiday weekend. For more information please email 
sarah.tangaclub@gmail.com  

http://www.corbridgefirst.northumberland.sch.uk/
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutube.com%2Fplaylist%3Flist%3DPLsCmFG1-QI0I0svFjsfoRSOTgByKx0De5&data=05%7C01%7CRachel.Robbins%40northumberland.gov.uk%7C29203248079245753aab08da4acbec4e%7Cbb13a9de829042f0a980dc3bdfe70f40%7C0%7C0%7C637904536938344385%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=HVVa8LdRHyfyKY9XNCmYzNirI41R1ykKA%2B7e5oGNfAU%3D&reserved=0
mailto:sarah.tangaclub@gmail.com
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Full of Beans Children’s Fitness & Sports Coaching: will be running a fun Summer Holiday Club at Riding Mill Cricket Club, 
for children aged from 5 - 11 years. There will be a wide range of activities including soft archery, Taekwondo, basketball, 
tennis, football, dodgeball, dance, cheerleading plus yoga, arts, crafts etc. Dates run from Monday 1 August - Friday 26 
August from 9am until 3pm, but wrap-around provision is available. For more information please email 
johnpaul@fullofbeansfitness.co.uk or go to www.fullofbeansfitness.co.uk/northeastengland  

 
PTA News  Date for your diary!  Cake Sale Thursday 14th July 
 
Class Photos:  A reminder that Tynephoto have extended the date to order until Sunday 19 June. 

 

 
AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 
 

Summer Term 1   Payments 

Monday 3:15 – 4:00 9 May – 4 July   Dance Club x 8 wks Set up on Parentmail 

Wednesday 3:15 – 4:00 27 April – 6 July  Tennis Club x 10 wks Set up on Parentmail 

Thursday 3:15 – 4:15 28 April – 7 July Athletics Club x 10 wks Chqs/cash to Magpie Sports 

Thursday 3:15 – 4:00 5 May – 16 June Handicrafts Club x 6 wks Set up on Parentmail 

 
SWIMMING 

Wednesdays Swimming Don’t forget your swimming kit! 

 
MUSIC LESSONS 

Wednesdays Violin Don’t forget your Violin! 

Thursdays Guitar Don’t forget your Guitar! 

 
Dates in red are new dates which have been added:  
 

Date Event Notes 
June 2022   

July 2022   

Wednesday 6 July New Reception pupils Stay & Play session Information sent out 

Friday 8 July Whole School Beach Visit More info to follow 

Tuesday 12 |July Transfer Day  

Thursday 14 July Reception Class Graduation 
Sports Day 
PTA Cake Sale 

1:00-1:30  Please note change of date 
1:30-3:15 
Any donations welcome 

Wednesday 20 July Year 4 Leavers Show for parents (pm) More information to follow 

Wednesday 20 July Leavers Lunch  

Friday 22 July  Last Day of School  School Closes for Summer Break 

 

http://www.corbridgefirst.northumberland.sch.uk/
mailto:johnpaul@fullofbeansfitness.co.uk
http://www.fullofbeansfitness.co.uk/northeastengland

